
October 13, 2011

Rammy Mai

Re: In the Matter of Google Inc., File No. 1023136, Docket No. C-4336

Thank you for your comment on the Federal Trade Commission’s consent agreement in
the above-entitled proceeding.  The Commission has placed your comment on the public record
pursuant to rule 4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice, 16 C.F.R. § 4.9(b)(6)(ii).

You comment states:  

“Recently I've found an interesting site &lt;a
href="http://www.pskiller.com/"&gt;Photoshopped Imag


